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Important Notice:

This notice is to inform you of the end-of-life for KMC Converge GFX. Due to core support changes in Niagara 4.15 and the availability
of other products that provide similar functionality, KMC Converge GFX will no longer receive updates or be supported by KMC
Controls after September 1, 2025.

KMC Converge GFX is an HTML5 graphics toolset service for Niagara that allows users to build mobile-friendly, HTML5-based web
pages for both KMC and third-party controllers. The service can be used on JACE hardware or hosted on a Niagara Supervisor.

While existing deployments will continue to function, starting in Niagara 4.15, KMC Converge GFX will no longer function or be
supported as portions of the core framework for this service have been deprecated.

With Tridium’s Niagara platform focusing on more native web-based HTMLS5 interfaces, there are now other internal Niagara
workbench utilities that can replicate KMC Converge GFX’s functionality and usability. KMC Controls also offers a cloud-hosted,
remotely accessible alternative: the KMC Commander platform. The KMC Commander Gateway Service allows Niagara stations
access to the KMC Commander cloud interface for trend recording, alarm management, remote command and control operations, as
well as graphical, mobile-friendly web pages.

The following are the affected part numbers for this end-of-life announcement.

* CONVERGE-GFX

+ CONVERGE-GFX-3P

* CONVERGE-GFX-SUP

* CONVERGE-GFX-SUP-3P

Please consider learning more about replacement options by reaching out to KMC Controls.

Thank you for your understanding and continued partnership.
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